UNIVERSITY OF GUAM Administration and Finance
UNIBETSEDAT GUAHAHN Consolidated Procurement Office

November 19, 2018

Notice of Stay of Procurement

Notice to All Prospective Bidders

UOG Bid No. P30-18

Internet Bandwidth for the University of Guam

This is to inform all prospective bidders that a “Stay of Procurement” is in effect.
Therefore, no action may take place until the resolution of the protest.

b
ny Nace
Acting Supply Management Administrator

Please Acknowledge Receipt and fax back to (671) 735-3010.

Company Name (Print name & signature) Date

UOG Station, Mangilao, Guam 96923 Tel. (671) 735.2925 Fax. (671) 735-3010
A U.S. Land Grant Institution accredited by the Western Association of Schools and Colleges
The University of Guam is an equal opportunity provider and employer.



